Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Tersh Boasberg <TershBoasberg@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 5:53 PM

To: DCOZ - BZA Submissions (DCOZ)

Cc: Mark Rosenman

Subject: Letter objecting to the waiver of all off-street residential & commercial parking for Macklin

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Please add my name, as a current Newark Street resident and retired former member and Chair of the DC Zoning
Commission, in opposition to the waiver of all residential and commercial parking for the Macklin development. It is
impossible to park there now and the additional 30 new residences and four townhouses will make matters only worse.
Thank you.

Respectfully,

Emanuel (Tersh) Boasberg
TershBoasberg@aol.com
3136 Newark St. N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20008
202-270-2147

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20266
1 EXHIBIT NO.78



